
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 17 October 2017 4:08 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Matter Number: AM2016/31 - 
Notice of Listing  

 
Dear Ms Murphy, 
 
We refer to your below emails. 
 
Please see the attached Further Amended Notice of Listing and Directions (which amend the original 
directions you sent to our chambers). 
 
Please note the Full Bench will be sitting in Melbourne and parties are able to appear via video link 
as noted in the Notice of Listing. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Katrina Murphy [mailto:katrina@kmir.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 17 October 2017 2:21 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Matter Number: AM2016/31 - 
Notice of Listing  

 
Dear Josh,  
 
At the end of the conference before Vice President Catanzariti on Friday, 13 October 2017, I offered 
to prepare draft orders for the Health Professionals Award.  His Honour agreed and instructed me to 
have them completed and distributed to the parties and Fair Work Commission by mid-week next 
week.  The draft orders are attached.   
 
I understand that the David Wilkinson has suggested that a transcript might be useful re Friday’s 
proceedings.   
 
I do not have all the email addresses for all the parties, so if you could assist me in that regard 
please, I would be grateful.      
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/nol-27to301117-2016-31-additional-amendment.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201631-dirs-171017.pdf
mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:katrina@kmir.com.au


Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186 Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 

 

 
 

 
 
 
From: Katrina Murphy  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 October 2017 9:18 AM 
To: 'chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au' <chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Matter Number: AM2016/31 - 
Notice of Listing  
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Further to my queries below, after discussion with some of the other parties who attended the 
Conference on Friday 13 October, there is a view that the final consensus position on days required 
for Hearing of opening submissions and evidence for the Health Professionals and Support Service 
Award was three days not four days, namely Monday 11 to Wednesday 14 December 2017 
inclusive.   
 
Could I request confirmation from you regarding this, please.    
 
Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186 Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.kmir.com.au/
mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.kmir.com.au/
fb.me/katrinamurphyir
fb.me/katrinamurphyir


 
From: Katrina Murphy  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 October 2017 8:46 AM 
To: chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Cc: David Wilkinson <dwilkinson@myadvantage.com.au>; 'DHAA Ltd. CEO ' <ceo@dhaa.info> 
Subject: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - Matter Number: AM2016/31 - 
Notice of Listing  
 
Dear Sir,  
 
I represent the Dental Hygienists Association of Australia.   
 
I telephoned your Associate, Joshua Martin this morning, regarding queries I had concerning the 
Notice of Listing which has been published this morning in relation to the Health Professionals and 
Support Services Award 2010.   
 
I am writing to seek confirmation that in relation to the forthcoming Hearing for this Award: 
 
.               there is no Hearing scheduled for 27 and 28 November as a consequence of the Conference 

before the Vice President on Friday morning. The two November dates are now the dates 
now set aside for the Nurses Award.  There appears to be an error in the “Note” of the 
Notice of Listing, but the Listing Details are correct (which are 11-14 December for the 
Health Professionals Award, subject to a proposed program to be drafted by the parties). 

 
.               that Vice President Catanzariti is sitting in Sydney rather than Melbourne, as per the Note.   
 
.               that all parties may choose to appear via video link and witnesses may be sworn in at any of 

the Fair Work Commission offices, if appearance of a party is made via video link.   
 
Regards, 
Katrina Murphy 
Managing Director 
Katrina Murphy Industrial Relations Pty Ltd 
Tel. (07) 3266 3186 Fx: (07) 3266 1596 
0419 325 954 
PO Box 786, Nundah QLD 4012 
www.kmir.com.au 

 

 
 

 
 

mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
mailto:dwilkinson@myadvantage.com.au
mailto:ceo@dhaa.info
http://www.kmir.com.au/
fb.me/katrinamurphyir

